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Dear My Awesome Year 2s and their Families,   

It is with sadness but so much pride that I write to you today as this will be my final letter to you all as your Year 2 Class Teacher.  Words really cannot express how much I have enjoyed teaching you this year.  It has been wonderful to see the progress you have all made and how confident you have all become.  I am feeling incredibly sad that you will be leaving my class but also feeling very excited for all that Year 3 has in store for you.  You are now ready to be ‘Big Key Stage 2’ children and I am in no doubt that you will be just as amazing as you have been throughout your time in Year 2.  Keep working as hard as you can, always present your work to the best of your ability and remember those all important Learning Powers and you will do brilliantly.  Have a wonderful time in Year 3 and don’t forget to pop down to Year 2 to say ‘hello’ or to share any news you might have with me.  I am really going to miss each and every one of you and would love to see you around school as much as possible.  Before the end of term and before you leave me, I have one more Home Learning task for you though please!
Our Year 2 Topic this term has been ‘Rumble in the Jungle’!

At home you have been focusing on animals that live in the jungle as well as finding out about where in the world jungle habitats can be found.  You have also been looking at other animal habitats and how the animals are adapted to suit their environment. And actually a lot more besides!  You really have been very busy!

For the last two weeks of term I would like to set you an exciting homework project! 

Please can you carry out a project all about one jungle animal. You can choose how you would like to represent this!  It might be as a collage, a painting or drawing.  It could be using photographs in a scrap book, a model using recyclable materials or you could even work on the computer. It could even be an interesting range of more than one representation.  It really is up to you and you can decide to do what you most enjoy! 

Here are just a few ideas to help you get started and I am looking forward to seeing other wonderful ideas that you might have!

- a poster of your favourite animal 

- researching and creating a fact file 

- a model of your favourite animal 

- a scrapbook filled with photos and information about your chosen jungle animal

- a model of your animal in their jungle habitat

- a PowerPoint presentation about your jungle animal

- an information board with information cards about your animal

- the list is endless!

Please ask a grown up to help you with this project and ask them to take lots of photographs of all you have completed as part of your project.  I will be setting up a new Project Gallery on our Year 2 Home Learning page so you can show off all your hard work.  Make sure you’re in the photographs too if you would like your friends to see which project belongs to you!  There is no ‘due date’ for your projects so please complete your work and send your photographs at the most convenient time for you.  I will continue to add your photographs to the Gallery until the end of the Summer Holidays.  

If you have any queries about this project whatsoever, please send me an email at distance.learning2@stocham.oxon.sch.uk or telephone me at school on 01235 764407 and I will hopefully be able to answer any questions or resolve any problems that you may have.   You can continue to contact me as you have done throughout this unprecedented time at the same email address throughout the rest of term and throughout the summer holidays too.  I am always here if you need anything at all.  
Have fun and good luck with your projects!

Enjoy the Summer Holidays and I look forward to seeing you at our Year 2 visits during July.  I cannot wait! 
Take care and stay safe, 
From Mrs Mascord
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